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Crisp Regional Hospital Welcomes Dr. Kethia Phelizor, DO, to Hospitalist Team 

Cordele, GA – August 4, 2025 – Crisp Regional Hospital is pleased to announce the addition of 

Dr. Kethia Phelizor, DO, to its medical staff. Dr. Phelizor will serve as a Hospitalist, providing 

dedicated, around-the-clock care to hospitalized patients. 

Dr. Phelizor is a board-eligible internal medicine physician with a comprehensive background in 

patient care, medical education, and community healthcare. She brings a deep commitment to 

improving patient outcomes through detailed diagnostics, personalized care plans, and 

collaborative teamwork. 

Dr. Phelizor completed her residency in Internal Medicine at the Philadelphia College of 

Osteopathic Medicine in Philadelphia, Pennsylvania, where she also earned her Doctor of 

Osteopathic Medicine degree in 2020. Her academic background includes a Master of Medical 

Sciences from the University of South Florida, a Bachelor of Science in Biology from Oakwood 

University, and a Bachelor of Science in Exercise Physiology from Florida State University. She 

also holds a Medical Assistant Certificate from Lively Technical Center. 

Throughout her training and clinical experience, Dr. Phelizor has demonstrated a strong 

commitment to healthcare accessibility and patient-centered care. She is known for her 

leadership in clinical initiatives and her ability to work closely with interdisciplinary teams to 

ensure high-quality, safe, and compassionate care. 

“We are excited to welcome Dr. Phelizor to Crisp Regional,” said Dr. Vince Culpepper, Chief of 

Staff, Crisp Regional Hospital. “Her diverse experience and passion for patient care make her a 

valuable addition to our hospitalist team and to the patients we serve.” 

Please join us in welcoming Dr. Kethia Phelizor to our community. 

 

 


